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Visit of the South-to-North Water Diversion Commission in Karlsruhe 

The deputy directors of the “Office of the South-to-North Water Diversion Project Commission of the 

Beijing Municipality” and the “Beijing Institute of Hydraulic Engineering Planning, Design & Research” 

visited TZW in January 2016. During their visit, the directors presented the challenges experienced 

attempting to transport water to Beijing from the South of China in sufficient quantity and quality. In return 

the guests received an overview of the activities at TZW as well as the Sino-German research projects at 

Taihu and Yangtze. The visit of such esteemed guests demonstrates the rising popularity of German SIGN 

Partners with Chinese Stakeholders. 

 

南水北调工程建设委员会代表到访卡尔斯鲁尔 

2016年1月，北京市南水北调工程建设委员会办公室与北京水利规划设计研究院的领导代表访问了德

国燃气与水工业协会-水处理工艺中心（TZW）。中方来宾介绍了自中国南部向北京的输水工程中为

保障良好水质所面临的各种挑战，并了解了水处理工艺中心情况及德中双方在太湖和长江流域的合

作科研活动。此次高层访问表明，SIGN项目活动的知晓度已扩展至太湖以外的区域，同中方重要机

构的联络得以进一步扩展。 

 

 

  


